
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Letter of Agency 

 
 

 
 
 
  "I, an officer of Z-COM, Inc. do hereby authorize Kevin Chen, who is Chief. 

Engineer in Intertek Testing Services Taiwan Ltd. to act on our behalf in front of 
the Federal Communications Commission with respect to all matters relating to 
certification of equipment under Part 15 and Part 18 of the FCC Rules until further 
notice." 

 
 
 
  I further certify that no party (as defined in §1.2002(b) of CFR 47, 1992) to this 

application, including myself, is subject to a denial of federal benefits, that 
includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 
1988, 21 U.S.C.,853(a).  

 
 
 
 
 

By  Ann Su 

 Signature 

 

Printed 
 
Title EMC Engineer  

 
 
 
    



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Confidentility Letter (Permanent) 
 
Attention:  
Application Examiner 
 
Re: Request for confidentiality 
 
Applicant: Z-COM, Inc. 
 
FCC ID: M4Y-XN791V02 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Request is hereby submitted by Z-COM, Inc. to withhold permanently from public review certain portions of the 
application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC identifiers. This request for confidentiality is made 
pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) of the FCC Rules. In particular, the following sections of the application are to be 
kept permanently confidential: 
 
[Select one or more of items below, as appropriate] 

• Schematics 
• Detailed Block diagrams 
• Detailed Operational/Functional Description 
• Internal photos  (only when new technology is involved ; requires additional justification) 
• User manual (only with added justification, such as professional installation) 

 
 
Rationale for request for confidentiality: 
 
Z-COM, Inc. has invested considerable time and materials in research and development to produce the 
referenced product. Disclosure of the permanently confidential portions of this application to competitors would 
not only give them significant competitive advantages in developing similar products, but would also disclose 
successful implementation of unpublished, leading edge technology developed by us. 
 
 
 
If you have questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EMC Engineer 
Z-COM, Inc. 
 

 
 
 


